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Abstract 

Dear John 
 
I am writing on behalf of Caledonia Oil and Gas Limited, in answer to 
requests for responses to UNC modification proposal 0019  
 
Caledonia Oil and Gas Limited is a small UK independent gas producer. Its 
strategic focus is UK gas and has significant operated and non-operated 
production in the Southern Gas Basin  of approximately 0.5 million 
therms/day. Caledonia also holds a Shipper's Licence, principally to access 
the market for its Dimlington & Theddlethorpe deliveries. 
 
UNC mod 0019 should be immediately progressed for the simple reason of 
security of supply and daily supply reliability. Not only would the 
implementation of UNC mod 0019 be helpful for the coming 05/06 supply year 
but it also facilitates the access of future low wobbe gas in the vicinity of 
the Theddlethorpe infrastructure for the 06/07 supply year and beyond. 
 
Caledonia fully supports the proposal and would support it being granted 
urgent status.  
 
Regards 
 
Jon Treen 
Commercial Manager 
Caledonia Oil and Gas Limited 
4th Floor 
Four Millbank 
London 
SW1 3JA 
Tel: 0207 340 0100 
Fax: 0207 340 0179 
Dir Tel: 0207 340 0143 
Mob: 07732 903614 
 


